
COUNCIL MEETINGS
(Council Chambers, Leongatha) 
Wednesday 21 September, 
2.00pm
Dates are also listed on Council’s 
website at: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
meeting-dates
If you cannot attend the ‘open’ 
component of the Council 
Meeting in person, you can 
access a live stream through 
Council’s website: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
live
Council conduct its Meetings 
according to COVID Safe Plan 
requirements. 

Due to the popularity of South 
Gippsland over the past year, many 
homes have increased in value, 
particularly in coastal areas. To 
help answer your rates questions 
a dedicated FAQ page has been 
created. Please visit: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
rates
CONTACT US
9 Smith Street, Leongatha
03 5662 9200
council@southgippsland.vic.gov.au
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au
www.facebook.com/
southgippslandshirecouncil

Please contact the Governance Team 
for questions about Council Meetings
REQUEST FOR TENDERS
Council is seeking submissions from 
qualified companies/applicants for 
the following:
RFT/331 – Road Realignment – 
Gardner Lane, Poowong VIC 3988 
Tenders close 2.00pm AEST on 
Tuesday 30 August 2022.
Documentation is available from 
Council’s e-Tendering Portal 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
tenders
RATES NOTICES 
Rates notices will be starting to hit 
your letterbox or inbox this week.  

This year, our community have 
been providing feedback like never 
before. We now have two more 
opportunities for you to get involved 
and make your voice heard:
Domestic Animal Management Plan
We want to hear your thoughts on 
cat curfew, dogs on leads, de-sexing, 
animal registration to help us update 
our Domestic Animal Management 
Plan. The Plan is a four-year 
document that provides a strategic 
approach toward the promotion 
of responsible pet ownership and 
animal welfare. There are a number 

of ways you can provide feedback 
on this Plan including an online 
survey, written submission, face-
to-face engagement events and 
an online workshop. Those who 
participate in the survey also have 
the chance to win a $200 hamper 
full of local produce.
Foster Shared Path
The other engagement opportunity 
is more localised. The project is the 
Foster Shared Path which will run 
from Pearl Park to the Great Southern 
Rail Trail along Station Road. 

Providing your feedback now will 
help frame some concept designs 
that will be released once this initial 
engagement is over. You can provide 
that feedback in a number of ways 
including an interactive map where 
you can place additional points of 
interest and an online survey.
To have your say on either or both of 
these projects before 11 September 
2022, please visit: 
yoursay.southgippsland.vic.gov.au
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